
 
 

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing nearly $300 Million in state funding 
appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant funding for new school construction and to correct 
deficiencies at existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

    Paul G. Bakalis, AIA, NCARB 
    Executive Director 

 
August 14, 2019                                                        CONTACT: Dave Cherry - Public Information Officer 
                                                                                                                                                  dcherry@azsfb.gov 
                                                                                                                                                             602-542-6003 
 
 
 
 
To:       School District Personnel 
 
From:  Arizona School Facilities Board Staff 
 
RE:      ACTION REQUESTED: Annual SFB Customer Satisfaction Survey  
 
Staff requests that all school districts take a quick moment to complete the SFB Annual Customer 
Satisfaction Survey. The very short survey consists of 7 questions for districts to score SFB 
performance and is submitted online. 
 
To submit, visit www.azsfb.gov, click on DISTRICT ACCESS, then choose your district from the 
drop-down menu, and select CUSTOMER SATISFACTION SURVEY under the MAIN tab. 
 
Help the SFB continue to improve our service and ‘value proposition’ to school districts by 
submitting your survey today. 
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